

February 8, 2023

Dear BAC Families,

Now that we are well into the new year, I wanted to reach out with a few BAC updates. First off, I want to send out a huge thank you to Hannah Florence and Akeibi Outlaw. In addition to her full time Occupational Therapist role, Hannah stepped in late this summer to serve as the BAC Interim Director this year after our previous director moved unexpectedly. Akibi has done a wonderful job managing the daily operations of the program through her role as Assistant Director. Without their efforts, it is likely we would not have been able to offer BAC this year.

I recently began interviewing candidates for the permanent BAC Director position and I have been amazed at the incredibly talented individuals who have expressed interest in the position. I am confident that we will have an amazing director in place next year who will be able to guide the program to even greater heights next year and beyond.

For the remainder of this year, we are looking forward to getting children outdoors and moving as the weather begins to cooperate and continue to be on the lookout for opportunities to bring specialty programs in for our BAC students. And as always, we are on the lookout for caring and dedicated individuals to work as group leaders. If you know anyone who qualifies, please encourage them to apply at https://app.hirenimble.com/jobview/7247

If you have any questions pertaining to the BAC program or suggestions or feedback for program offerings in the future or qualities to look for in a BAC director, please don't hesitate to reach out (mschrimpf@premiercharterschool.org).

Also, please be on the lookout for information that will be coming out soon regarding next year's BAC program.

Sincerely,

Mike Schrimpf Assistant Head of School BAC Supervising Administrator